
May Newsletter 

Dates to Remember - May, 2019 

May 1st  Pizza Lunch 

May 8th  Special Friends Day from 9 to 10:20 am-first activity is 9 to 9:35 am, second activity is 

9:40 to 10:15 am  

May 8th  Pizza Lunch 

May 15th Pizza Lunch 

May 15th Kindergarten Orientation, 6 to 7 pm, K classrooms 

May 17th  Track and Field, grades 4-8, Kiwanis Field 

May 20th Victoria Day, no school 

May 22nd Pizza Lunch 

May 22nd  Harvey’s Night, 3 to 7 pm, near Leon’s 

May 22nd to 24th  EQAO for grade six 

May 27th EQAO make up day, grade six 

May 29th Pizza Lunch 

May 28th to May 30th   EQAO for grade six 

May 31st EQAO make up day, grade six 

 

Track and Field 

Spring is here, which means Brier Park’s Track and Field meet isn’t far away. This year’s date is Friday 

May 17th, on the Kiwanis Field at PJ. This is an all day event, and as always we can’t run it without the 

help of parents or guardians. If you have a police check and are able to help us out with supervision on 

the bus and/or in the stands that day, please let our child’s homeroom teacher know when permission 

forms come home in the next couple weeks. As always, parents/guardians are welcome to come to track 

and field to watch your child participate. If you are leaving with your children at any time you will need 

to find their homeroom teacher and let them know. There will be more information to follow at the 

beginning of May. Thanks in advance for your help. 

A Message from the Principal 

Well, as you can see from the list of May dates, it’s a busy month.  For our Special Friends’ Day, staff will 

have activities for the special friend to do with the student.  Classes will do an activity at 9 am and at 



9:40 am to allow special friends to go to more than one classroom if needed.  Thank you for supporting 

your child at school.   

I’d like to thank Mr. Petersen and Mr. Brennen for their work coaching the intermediate badminton 

team. Mrs. Cowan took the students to the junior badminton tournament. I’d also like to thank Mrs. 

Halabecki for organizing our Jump Rope for Heart activity and to Mr. Petersen’s class for running the 

events and the music!  Ms. McGibbon, Mrs. Herron, Mrs. Halabecki, Mrs. Pettman (in for Ms. 

Etherington) and Mrs. LeBlanc have been preparing our Kindergarten orientation too.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Brittain 

 

 


